
DPI Sponsors PDP Review Team Training 
for CESA #3

CESA #3 will host a DPI training for 
Professional Development Plan Team Reviewers 

on 
Friday, November 11, 2011

We are  seeing  growth in the numbers of  Initial Educators coming  into CESA #3 school districts 
each year.  This equates to an increasing need for veteran/professional educators to serve on the 
PDP Review Teams for these new teachers who are required to receive their ongoing teacher cer-
tification through the Wisconsin PI-34 Teacher Certification Process.  Initial educators need a PDP 
Review Team consisting of an administrator, a veteran teacher and a higher education representative.

TO be a Professional Development Plan (PDP) Team member on an initial or professional educa-
tors team, you need to complete a DPI-sponsored training.  The training has two components.  The 
first is an on-line PI-34 PDP Module, which includes a self-assessment.  Upon completing this mod-
ule, you will be asked to print a verification certification.  The second component is registration and 
participation in a one-day DPI PDP Team Training such as this event.  This event is free of charge.

Each participant will need to complete the on-line PI-34 PDP self-assessment module.  The goal of the 
module is to provide the background knowledge of PI-34 so they may better understand the context 
within which the PDP process emerged.  Further, this knowledge will allow them to participate fully in the 
training.  First, view the PowerPoint.  Then, complete the self-assessment.  Print the certificate and then 
they should bring it with them to the training to be listed on our website as a trained PDP Team member.  

The address is http://dpi.wi.gov/tepdl/pdptrain.html  then click on “On-line PI-34 PDP Module.”  
When you log on to the module, it will ask you for your six-digit license number.  If you do not have a 
WI educator license, Higher Education participants for example, you will need to use 000000 in place 

of the six-digit license number.

Initial Educators who do not hold a professional license can attend a training, but cannot be listed on 
the DPI website as a trained team member.  Once they apply for their professional license, they can 

then send in their team member form and include the date they were trained.

Please register for this training at the CESA #3 website on the MyQuickReg icon.
This event is free of charge.

If you have any questions, please contact Dave Allen at CESA #3
allen@platteville.k12.wi.us or 608-342-4000, ext. 1001.


